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  March is an exciting month for the BOD.  The election is coming up on the 21st where you will  

  be voting for the By-Law Amendments.  You will also have the opportunity to meet the 5  

  applicants that applied for positions on the BOD.  Following election night, the newly elected  

  directors will set up the annual calendar, the committee chairs, and choose a negotiating team.  

This team will begin meeting in April to strategize the BIG items to negotiate for.   

All HOA are encouraged to come to the meeting on the 21st.  Dinner will be served.  Although this meal is free, 

and for members only, you will need a ticket.  Please contact Mary Santiago or Patti Bond for tickets.  They will 

also be available at the meeting on the 3rd, at 6:30pm in the clubhouse. 

As I mentioned, I am not reapplying for the BOD at this time.  I do plan on being involved in various capacities.  

To see positive changes in the community I firmly believe you need to be part of the team to see those changes 

to fruition. 

Words to inspire: “Everyone has the key, it’s just a matter of using it.”  Pam Bentz President 

 

 

   Things are happening with Special Events this year!  Our first “basket” of the year  

   “Rakin in the Cash” starts March 3 and runs till April 18 at the Informational Meeting.   

   Tickets for this will be sold at most events and at all HOA meetings.  We have some 

exciting plans coming up as well.   

Membership dinner tickets are going fast.  We have a very full room.  Please do not dilly dally!                      

Get them NOW! Because of space constraints we will cut off tickets on Monday March 7th. 
   

   Congratulations to all the volunteers that helped make the membership drive a success.   

   We currently have 310 members and still growing! 



   Thank you to all the residents that have donated towards the Veteran’s Wall of Honor.   

   We are inching closer to our goal.  Right now, we have $788.  Just to clarify, the DAV  

   boxes you may see around are not connected to this project.  I believe this is something  

   Cove is doing. 

 

 

           JUST FOR FUN!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


